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ASX Announcement 

Pulse Health announces completion of acquisition of 

North Mackay Private Hospital 

 

 

 

Pulse Health Limited (ASX Code: PHG or the “Company”) today announced it has 

completed the acquisition of the North Mackay Private Hospital in Queensland, that was 

announced to the market on June 11. 

 

Pulse Health sees a very strong future for the North Mackay Private Hospital and is 

excited about the value it will add to both the company and the wider Mackay region.   

 

The North Mackay Private hospital complements Pulse’s portfolio of specialist 

rehabilitation hospitals, including Eden Rehabilitation Hospital on Queensland’s Sunshine 

Coast, Westmead Rehabilitation Hospital in western Sydney and Forster Private Hospital 

rehabilitation unit in regional NSW.  It brings to seven Pulse’s portfolio of hospitals. 
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For more information contact: 

 

David Franks    Phillipa Blakey 

Company Secretary   Managing Director 

Pulse Health Limited   Pulse Health Limited 

Tel: +61 2 9299 9690   Tel: +61 2 8262 6300 

 

 

 

 

For more information of Pulse Health please visit www.pulsehealth.net.au 
 

http://www.pulsehealth.net.au/

